

AGENDA Meeting Notes in Red

Attendees: Ericka Schmidt, Korey Feiner, Jessica Feiner, Robin Herring, Chelsea Orvick, Tyler Rauls, Austin Rauls

1. Treasurer's Report from Jessica Feiner
2. High School Team Report from Tyler Rauls
 - Further discussion on purchase of score clocks vs. TV monitors and their storage - with more timely things going on, we'll bring this back for discussion on a later date
 - In-house wrestling camp updates - the wrestling room floors will be done for use if needed, Tyler is planning on June 23-24 with Eric Barnett at \$1000/day (3-4hr per day). We had discussion around this being a significant price, and also discussed other local camps on/near the same dates which could have an impact on attendance. We'll offer this to GM kids at a discount, and charge more for non-residents. Open to kids going into 5th-8th grades. In the future we might want to consider ways to make this a bigger offering, in terms of being used as a potential fundraiser. Tyler will continue to work through ideas and follow up with plans for this year..
 - Mat order for competition/middle school - Tyler presented quotes, and two mats would cost around \$24,000. This is out of Gold Medal's budget at this time. Tyler will ask the school district if there is any budget to put towards the purchase of a mat. A likely option will be handing down the HS mat to the MS (which might help sell the idea to the school district to get some funding if the new purchase is going towards varsity). We will continue the conversation after we have an answer on a possible budget from DASD and then make a plan around what needs to be done to raise funds for this purchase.
3. Gold Medal singlet redesign ideas
 - Need to order by mid to late summer. Who is taking this on? Chelsea
 - HS/MS - will be working on their orders
4. Calendar Items
 - 4th of July
 - Continue pig roast discussion - we will move forward with the pig roast, serving two pigs, but on one day only this year. We can potentially raise the price for food, but drinks have to stay consistent with the rest of park sellers. Ericka will take the lead on this and let us know what's needed. SignUp should be set up and sent out along with parade info.
 - Any action needed for parade plan - send email for family participation in parade
 - 2022 Elections per Bylaws - 30 day public notice before annual meeting to announce meeting
 - Annual meeting per Bylaws - annual meeting in July
 - Items up for discussion - to be determined
 - GM 40th anniversary in 2024 (tournament 2026) - save for May
 - DeForest Wrestling anniversary - how many years? party? - Tyler would like to work on a Hall of Fame at some point, but in the meantime wants to get a recognition item for Rick S asap, with consideration for induction to HoF at a later date

GOLD MEDAL WRESTLING

2021-2022 Board Meeting #7

Date: Sunday, April 24, 2022

Time: 6:00

Location: Club 51

AGENDA Meeting Notes in Red

5. Volunteer Requirements - save for May, and this is something that should be on the annual meeting agenda
 - Required volunteer hours for each family
 - Special committees - recruit volunteers to lead these
 - i. tournament concessions
 - ii. fundraisers - potential DeFo Sports Complex concessions
 - iii. addition of any board positions?